[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening planning commissioners, my name is xxxxx xxxxx, thank you for the ability to comment on the draft wireless ordinance.  I strongly suggest you consider my edits.  They are reasonable and simple asks as we expect any regulatory agency can and should provide.  They are proof of safety testing for all 5G/4G related technologies and electronics, proof of third-party insurance, proof of calculable means to measure anything past 6GHz, and under the NEPA requirement, an environmental assessment report for proof of no impact on the national rollout of 5G/4G small cell densification.  The City of xxxxx can wait until there is a show of proof of no impact.  We’re not in a hurry.

5G is a quantum leap compared to the other generations.  5G involves the ENTIRE microwave spectrum – that is 3,000 frequencies, and not the five or ten frequencies from the previous generations.  If one does the math, 5G would be called 297G!
5G is designed to saturate the sanctity of our homes with microwave frequencies of all kinds with no respite.  

The City of xxxxx needs to ensure their rules are strict for we are dealing with an industry promulgated carcinogenic geno-toxin.  Due to severe liabilities, the City of xxxxx needs to halt the rollout of any 5G/4G densification.

No amount of excuse by any law, federal, state or local trumps the Constitutional and Natural Law that states all men and women are free, and free to make decisions on how they should live within the privacy of their own homes, such as avoidance to being bathed in a toxic slew of dangerous electrosmog pollution.

Do not echo the “Nuremberg Defense” the voices of Nazi scientists on trial for war crimes, claiming they were only following orders, that their bosses made them conduct these horrific mass human experiments.  They were rightfully judged and convicted under the context that when the law becomes dangerously compromised, then wisdom, better judgement, and “non-consent” must take precedence.  Our situation here, today, is no different.

The City of xxxxx, in concert with the residents, along with myself, do not give consent to the deployment of 5G/4G’s mass irradiation of our town. 

We are already at unprecedented levels of electromagnetic microwave radiation.  5G is not safe because we already know 4G, 3G and 2G have been proven harmful.  I have had the privilege of interviewing an internationally world-renowned MD PhD doctor who is responsible for the brain scan study where all the firefighter’s brains were found to be abnormal after a 2G cell tower was installed on site.  The results of this study led to the “The International Association of Firefighters Resolution” against cell tower placement on their fire stations.

Here is what Dr. Heuser and his lovely wife, Sylvia, have to say about 2G…………..
